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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 
Bids are requested for the construction of a wood framed building with metal siding and 
metal roofing and foundation for an unheated storage building at the landfill site on Sid 
Arey Drive in the City of Brewer, Maine.   
 
The project includes all associated foundation and building work.  Site work, including all 
excavation, backfill, and gravel, will be completed by the City of Brewer Public Works 
Department.   
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Engineering Department at (207) 989-7800.  For consideration, the 
attached bid form must be sealed in an envelope, distinctly marked, “2019 Cold Storage 
Building Bid” and must be received at the Office of Frank Higgins, Brewer Engineering 
Dept., 221 Green Point Road, Brewer, ME by 2:00 PM, Thursday February 21, 2019.  Any 
bids received after the date and time specified will not be allowed.  
 
The work shall not commence until such time as the Contractor receives a notice to 
proceed from the City Engineer or his designee.  The work is expected to begin on or 
about May 1, 2019 and be completed by October 11, 2019.  The City of Brewer, Maine 
holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or part of any or all bids received. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


